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From: Linda Sell
To: Victoria Ketell
Subject: Fw: Welcome to Capitol Corridor JPA Board!
Date: Thursday, March 27, 2025 6:05:42 PM

Hi Victoria,

I have been appointed by VTA Chair Sergio Lopez to be one of Santa Clara VTA’s
representatives on the Capitol Corridor Joint Powers Authority (CCJPA) Board.

Regards,
Linda Sell

From: Mimi Kyi <mkyi@bart.gov>

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 3:50 PM

To: Linda Sell <SellCouncil@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

Cc: Manolo Gonzalez-Estay <Manolo.gonzalez-estay@vta.org>; Robert Padgette
<RPadget@bart.gov>; Leonel Sanchez <leos@capitolcorridor.org>

Subject: Welcome to Capitol Corridor JPA Board!

WARNING - This email came from an EXTERNAL source. Confirm the sender
and its contents are safe before responding, opening attachment or links.

Hi, Director Sell-

Congratulations on your appointment as one of Santa Clara VTA’s representatives on the
Capitol Corridor Joint Powers Authority (CCJPA) Board!

On behalf of Rob Padgette, CCJPA Managing Director, and Leo Sanchez, Deputy Managing
Director, | am reaching out to schedule a briefing to provide you with an overview of the
organization ahead of the next CCJPA Board meeting on Wednesday, February 19, 2025.

8th at 2pm or 3pm for the

Please let me know if you are available on Tuesday, February 1
briefing. If these times don’t work for you, we can arrange a briefing after the Feb 19t Board

meeting.

In the meantime, | have attached some brief materials for your review:
1. Press kit
2. Mostrecent Annual Business Plan
3. Full schedule of Board meetings for the year (2025)

We look forward to working with you! Thank you.
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Mimi Kyi | Executive Assistant
Capitol Corridor Joint Powers Authority | 2150 Webster St, 3rd Floor, Oakland, CA 94612
Mobile: (510) 506-9540 | Email: mimik@capitolcorridor.org
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